
I am an owner of a piece of property in Salem, OR.  First of all, I don't know how you could schedule such a meeting on such short 
notice.  I am guessing that you are hoping that landlords will be unable to respond so quickly.  More notice should be given.  Be that 
as it may, I oppose SB-282 as this has been a financial hardship on landlords as well as tenants.  Additionally, SB 282-1 does not 
address the root cause of the COVID-19 housing crisis which is the inability to pay rent.  This catastrophic emergency is being used 
to change laws unrelated to keeping people housed during this crisis. I ask you to oppose SB 282 and instead focus on the number 
one issue driving housing instability right now and that is past due rent.  Additionally, support SB 330, a real solution for struggling 
renters who need help.  Thank you for your consideration.  Angela Moran


